
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD21A/0326

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 30/11/2021

Development:

Location :

Change of use of existing uncompleted and vacant office building to motor showroom and service workshop use 

(1300sq.m) with ancillary office, staff and customer accommodation; removal of existing projecting porch and 

stairwell at ground floor level (16sq.m); removal of section of existing floor and projecting stairwell (927sq.m) at 

first floor level; alterations to existing elevations to include for new glazed curtain walling and insulated wall 

cladding; new attached illuminated building signage; construction of new single storey extension (90sq.m) to rear 

to form part of new service workshop; all associated drainage and site works.

Airton House, Airton Road, Tallaght, Dublin 24



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

Saturday 8 January 2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water

 

-  Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into water   

   connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul

-  Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into waste 

water connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate waste water facilities.




